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The latest allegations about Governor Cuomo’s conduct are incredibly disturbing.
The review suggested by someone handpicked by the Governor himself, is an
outrageous, completely unacceptable idea. We need a truly independent
investigation, which is why I continue to support the calls of my colleagues for a
Special Prosecutor appointed by the Attorney General.

I will be convening members of the Senate Republican Conference tomorrow
morning to discuss these egregious allegations and any next steps that our
conference must take.
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